ety St. Aengus’ Church, Burt

(1967—2017) COMMEMORATIVE BOOK

QUESTIONNAIRE

Memories, stories & photographs relating to personal and family experiences with St.Aengus’
Church, Burt, are currently being sought for inclusion in a commemorative 50th anniversary
book to be published in June 2017.

The book will cover all 50 years of the church’s history, and it is hoped that the publication
will contain as many very readable and unique memories of the chapel from as many people
familiar with the church in the Burt, Bridgend, Burnfoot, Inch, Fahan, Newtown and wider
area as possible or indeed from anywhere in the world.

If you would like to be involved please fill in the following questionnaire — including as much
detail as possible. Please use extra writing sheets if necessary or input your answers directly
into this document if filling out electronically.

Name:
Address:
Telephone number (in the event we have to confirm any detail):

(1) Please tick each sacrament/role that applies to you with regard to St.Aengus’
Church, Burt:

* Baptised (& what year):
* First Communion (& what year)
* Confirmation (& what year):
* Wedding (& what year):
* Children baptised (& what year(s):
* Altar server (& what years):
* Minister of the Eucharist (& what years):
* Choir (& what years):
* Reader (& what years):
* Cleaner:

* Collector:

* Other (please specify)

Have you any stories arising from any of the above? Please describe in detail:

(2) What is your most outstanding memory of St. Aengus’ Church, Burt? Please
describe in detail:




(3) What did St. Aengus’ Church in Burt mean to you? Describe in detail:

(4) Have you a specific story or stories that centres around the Chapel — funny, serious,
sad, spiritual etc? Please describe in detail:

(5) Were you or any member of your family involved in the fundraising/construction/or
opening of the Church back in 1967 — and if so please describe in detail:

(6) Name your three most memorable events that happened in the Church in Burt
For example: Missions/Concert/Guest Speakers etc. Please describe in detail:

(7) Have you any photographs recording your interaction with St. Aengus’ Church,
Burt, that you would allow us publish for the forthcoming book? If so please attach or
scan and all photographs will be returned to you without exception.

[Please note that due to space restrictions it may not be possible to publish all stories or photographs in
the forthcoming book.] To be completed by Friday, March 31, 2017 and returned to any of the
following book committee members:

Mary McCallion, Pound Brae, Burt, Co. Donegal mmccallion@inishowen.ie

Doénal Campbell, Speenoge, Burt, Co. Donegal donal@inishowenindo.ie

John Gillespie, Drumadooey, Burnfoot, Co. Donegal johnj.gillespie5S8@gmail.com

Anne Harrigan, Skeoge Road, Burnfoot, Co. Donegal staengus50@gmail.com

Gina Farren, Carrownamaddy, Burt, Co. Donegal gm.farren1@gmail.com

You can also use the special book email address: staengus50@gmail.com

Or to: Fr Fintan Diggin, Parochial House, Speenoge, Burt, Co. Donegal



